
For details contact
sissel.mccarthy@hunter.cuny.edu

The application deadline is March 1, 2025.
Click here to learn more.

Interested in exploring
the world and reporting on a
topic of global importance?

The Pulitzer Center is partnering with
Hunter College to support Reporting

Fellowships on a wide range of issues including
global health, the environment, human rights,

peace and conflict, and more. Mentorship and a
$3,000 grant are provided.

Info Session: 
Tuesday, Nov. 12 at 
1:00pm ET Hunter 

North 503

Scan to join us on Zoom

mailto:sissel.mccarthy@hunter.cuny.edu
https://pulitzercenter.org/grants-fellowships/opportunities-campus-consortium-members/reporting-fellowships

